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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Joe Mangine [joe@allterraenv.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2013 2:42 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Aaron Powers; Nathaniel Allen
Subject: Re: RO0324 Report Upload

Hi Jerry, 
 
Thanks for your time last week. Our proposed compliance schedule for tasks associated with 160 Holmes St. is 
as follows: 

1. ISCO remedial report - Submitted by August 30, 2013 
2. Confirmatory soil sampling report - Submitted by August 30, 2013 
3. Bio-barrier evaluation/recommendation - Submitted by August 30, 2013 

As described in our May 8, 2013 work plan, ISCO field activities are just now finishing up and additional time 
is needed to adequately assess the effectiveness of these remedial activities. The extra time will allow us to 
include the results of proposed confirmatory soil sampling, as well as the results of 2nd and 3rd quarter 2013 
groundwater monitoring events, in the remedial evaluation report. Based on these results, we will also 
determine if the proposed ORC biodegradation barrier is still needed. The bulleted tasks above will be included 
in one all-inclusive report submitted to ACEH by August 30, 2013. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding this proposed project schedule. Thank you! 

 

Joe Mangine, PG | Environmental Division Manager | Allterra Environmental, Inc. 
207-B McPherson St | Santa Cruz, CA 95060 | office: 831.425.2608 
joe@allterraenv.com | www.allterraenv.com 
 

On Wed, Jun 5, 2013 at 6:09 PM, Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org> wrote: 

Joe, 

  

Following our phone conversation today, please send me a proposed schedule for the following: 

  

         Reporting of the ISCO remedial activities (Work Plan currently requests a 30‐45 day extension from July 19)  

         Reporting of the confirmation soil sampling proposed in the Work Plan. 

         Evaluation and recommendations regarding need for biodegradation barrier. 

  

Regards, 
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Jerry Wickham 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 

phone:  510‐567‐6791 

jerry.wickham@acgov.org 

  

From: Joe Mangine [mailto:joe@allterraenv.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 09, 2013 3:40 PM 
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health 
Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; Aaron Powers 
Subject: RO0324 Report Upload 

  

Hello, 

Allterra Environmental, Inc. has uploaded our Work Plan for Additional Remedial Action and Confirmatory 
Sampling for the subject case to the ACEH ftp site, as well as Geotracker. Please contact us if you have any 
questions or require any additional information. 

Thank you, 

Joe Mangine, PG | Environmental Division Manager | Allterra Environmental, Inc. 
207-B McPherson St | Santa Cruz, CA 95060 | office: 831.425.2608 
joe@allterraenv.com | www.allterraenv.com 

 


